NOV 2 6 1974.

L. Manning Muntzing, Director of Regulation
THRU: Edson G. Case, Acting Director of Licensing E. G. Case

STATUS REPORT ON SELECTED LICENSING CASES

Enclosed is a brief status summary for the week ending

November 23, 1974, as requested for:

Indian Point 3

Original signed by Roger S. Boyd

A. Giambusso, Deputy Director for Reactor Projects
Directorate of Licensing

Enclosure:
As stated above

MJ0estmann

Distribution:
Docket File (50-286)

L Rdg. (M. Groff, Rm 188)

LWR 1-1 File

LVGossick
FSchroeder

AGiambusso

RSBoyd

RCDeYoung

DVassallo

MBAycock

my

8111210103 741126 ADDCK 05000286

M3,1/2/14

office ≯	LWR 1-1	AD: KWR 1	DD: RP	Act Dir:L	
OUDHAME TO	DVassallo:ms	RCDeYoung **	AGiambusso	EGCase	.) <u>.</u>
DATE	11/25/74	11/25/74	11/20/74	11/1/174	 - 3

STATUS REPORT FOR WEEK ENDING NOVEMBER 23, 1974 CONSOLIDATED EDISON COMPANY

INDIAN POINT UNIT 3

DOCKET NO. 50-286

As we indicated last week, there is a potential for delay of the FES issuance date of December 16, 1974 because of late input from the lab.

Review of the partial drafts has been initiated and every effort will be made to meet the December 16 date for FES issuance.

Meetings were held with Moody's Investor Service, First National City Bank, Chase Manhatten Bank and Con Ed's Chief Financial Officer on November 18, 1974 in New York. We expect to complete our evaluation of Con Ed's financial qualifications in about 2 weeks at which time a response to Mr. Roisman's request for a show cause order and input to the SER Supplement will be prepared.

A summary of the status of major events is as follows:

- 1. SER Supplement and staff evaluations as needed on other pertinent safety-related issues Scheduled for mid-December so that the safety hearing can start mid-January.
- 2. FES Issued December 16, 1974
- 3. Fuel Loading Date Con Ed projects February 1975 RO projects - March 1975
- 4. PDD May 18, 1975. This date assumes that the hearing will start on January 14, 1975 and a two month contested hearing. The Board, however, has not set a date for the hearing as yet. If the environmental issues are settled among the parties, a decision date as early as March 15 is possible. In addition, Con Ed has filed a motion for an interim license for fuel loading startup testing and power ascension up to 91% power. The Board has not yet ruled on this motion. The staff would support a fuel loading and low power license if necessary to not interfere with plant startup. A prehearing conference has been set for November 26, 1974.